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Corporation for Special Rules for the
White City~Pennsylvanian Gas Pool, Eddy
County, New Mexico

Gentlemen:

Reference is made to Order No. R-2429-A dated March 27, 1963,
issued by the 0il Conservation Commission covering the subject pool.

This order stipulated "that any well presently drilling to or
completed in the Pennsylvanian formation within the White City-Pennsylvanian
Gas Pool or within one mile of the White City-Pennsylvanian Gas Pool that
will not comply with the well location requirements of Rule 4 is hereby
granted an exception to the requirements of Rule 4. The Operator of any
such well shall notify the Artesia District Office in writing of the name
and location of the well on or before April 1, 1963".

Please accept this letter as written notification in compliance
with the above Order that the Federal Estill "AD" Well No. 1, located 660
feet from the north line and 660 feet from the east line of Section 29, and
the Federal Estill "AD" Well No. 2, located 24l feet from the east line and
200 feet from the north line of Section 20, both in Township 24 South,
Range 26 East, will not comply with the well location requirements of Rule L
of the subject Order.

Gulf intends, as soon as it can obtain preliminary communitization
approval from the U. S. Geological Survey for two 640-acre gas pooling units,
to file all necessary applications with the Commission to dedicate 640 acres
to each of these wells. It is intended to dedicate the W/2 of Section 28 and
the E/2 of Section 29 to Well No. 1 after hearing and approval of an exception
to Rule 2, and to dedicate all of Section 20 to Well No. 2 by filing Form Cc-128.

Yours very truly,
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JHH:ers M. I. Taylox.
ce:  0il Conservation Commission

Post Office Box 871
@ Santa Fe, New Mexico

Attention: Mr. A. L. Porter, Jr.



